From: Pam Choate

To: Water Draft Permit Comments
Subject: Fwd: C & H Hog Farm Permit
Date: Thursday, March 07, 2013 9:06:30 AM

I urge you to revisit the permit issued to C & H Hog Farm and move in favor of
protecting the Buffalo River. It is not fair that you did not even notify the
superintendent of the Buffalo River, Kevin Cheri or the application for the comment.
Due diligence has not been exercised on this issue and this river belongs to us.

Pam Choate
Little Rock, AR
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